Dr. Paul D. White 264 Beacon Street Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Paul:

Herewith is a copy of a letter to Dr. G. Lamm which will, I trust, ensure that an application is made promptly by Dr. Gyarfas for a small grant to enable him to take part in the work in Crete.

I believe a grant of about \$750 to Dr. Gyarfas would be adequate to cover all expenses and leave him with something like \$200 as compensation for about 5 weeks' absence from his base in Budapest.

Sincerely,

Ancel Keys, Chairman

AK:cj

Enclosure

P.S. As to transmission of any award money that may be granted, I suppose that it would be best to send a check payable to him in Budapest to cover the cost of air travel to Athens from Budapest, plus perhaps \$50 to assure that he has something on arrival. The remainder of the grant could be provided in a check, payable to Dr. Gyarfas, sent to Dr. Christ Aravanis (37 Vasilissis Sophias Av., Athens, Greece).